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     Rep. Jason Fields Statement Regarding Passing of Rep. Bob Gannon 
 

MADISON—“I am truly at a loss hearing about the passing of my friend, Rep. Bob Gannon (R-West Bend).   

 

We took pride in being from two different worlds and working together for all of Wisconsin.  

Some even nicknamed us “the Assembly’s Odd Couple” for our work together on the Assembly Urban  

Revitalization Committee.  

 

We truly enjoyed working together, we had fun. Despite our differences, we attacked problems with the  

intent to solve them in a bipartisan fashion, believing wholeheartedly that it was what we were supposed to do.  

 

He was funny, he was a straight shooter, he was sometimes brash, but above all, he was my friend.  

 

My thoughts and prayers go out to Bob’s family, friends and staff at this difficult time.” 
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